
SH35 GISBORNE – TE PUIA SPRINGS SPEED REVIEW CONSULTATION SUBMISSION FORM
TE PAE TERE MŌ TE HUANUI MATUA 35 PUKA TĀPAE I Ō WHAKAARO 
HOW TO RESPOND | KA PĒHEA TE WHAKAUTU
Feedback is due by 5pm Friday 6 December 2019. You can: 

•	 mail this prepaid form for free 
•	 email it to Gisborne.Speed.Reviews@nzta.govt.nz
•	 provide feedback online: www.nzta.govt.nz/speedreviews  

Name: 

Email:

Phone:

Address:

Organisation (if applicable):

  Please tick if you do not wish to receive further information

Based on what we know and what you’ve told us, we’re proposing changes to speed limits between  
Gisborne and Te Puia Springs. 

Please refer to the table ‘What we are proposing’, which outlines the speed limit changes. 

Are there any other factors that we should consider when making our decision regarding the proposed speed changes  
on SH35 between Gisborne and Te Puia Springs?                 

mailto:Gisborne.Speed.Reviews%40nzta.govt.nz?subject=
http://www.nzta.govt.nz/speedreviews 


NZ Transport Agency
National Office
Private Bag 6995
Wellington 6141
ATTENTION: SH35 SPEED REVIEW CONSULTATION FORM

FreePost Authority 65090

FOLD HERE

PRIVACY STATEMENT 
The information requested in this consultation/survey is being collected by the NZ Transport Agency (the Transport Agency) for the 
purpose of seeking feedback on the proposed changes to speed limits on State Highway 35, in accordance with the Land Transport 
Rule: Setting of Speed Limits 2017.  The survey is being administered by Crestani Communications Limited (Crestani), on behalf of 
the Transport Agency. Any personal information you submit as part of this process will be stored and processed on the Transport 
Agency’s behalf by Crestani (who will use the information for analysis and reporting purposes), in accordance with the Privacy Act 
1993.  Please note that any feedback you provide is public information, and the Transport Agency may identify you as the submitter 
should it publish your feedback or provide it to a third party if requested under the Official Information Act 1982. Please clearly 
indicate, therefore, if your feedback is commercially sensitive, or if for some other reason your feedback should not be disclosed and/
or you should not be identified as the submitter. Any other personal information that you provide, however, will not be made public.  
Under the Privacy Act 1993 you have the right to request access to and correction of any personal information you supply as part of 
this process. If you wish to do so, please email Gisborne.Speed.Reviews@nzta.govt.nz   

mailto:Gisborne.Speed.Reviews%40nzta.govt.nz?subject=

